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TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Deputy City Manager 
    Kelsey Lewis, Deputy Program Manager/Management Analyst II 
    Jeff Fuchs, Public Works Director 

DATE:    December 14, 2020 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin Moving Forward Third Annual Report 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In 2018, Tualatin voters approved a $20 million transportation bond to pay for projects that improve 
traffic flow, neighborhood safety, and provide safe access to schools and parks citywide. More 
than 35 bond-funded projects will be completed by 2023.  

With this Third Annual Report, 14 projects are built and eight more are underway in every corner of 
the City. The report highlights the tremendous progress made over this past year despite the 
challenges felt by all. When the pandemic struck, we paused briefly to make sure we could build 
projects safely. With new safety protocols in place, we completed construction as planned this 
summer and fall.  

Finally, as we look ahead to this next year, several major projects will begin construction. The 
report spotlights the long-awaited Garden Corner Curves project that began construction this past 
August and will continue into 2021.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint Presentation 
- Third Annual Report 


